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Representative Grothman:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.
Although I spoke with Rick Olin before drafting the bill, you may wish to have Rick
review the bill.  Because counties and municipalities have already been notified of their
estimated shared revenue payments for this year, the bill first applies to shared
revenue payments that are distributed in July 2001.  Is that O.K.?  Please contact me
if you have any questions.
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